

**MAMMOTH LAKES AA**  
**Business Meeting Minutes**  
December 1st, 2022 8:15pm  
In-person & Zoom: 854-8564-1783

<b>Opening:</b>	Steve - Approved Novembers Mins
<b>Treasurer:</b>	Bob - \$100 dollar donation approved to sent to GSO - the November treasurer's report has been approved.
<b>H&amp;I:</b>	Cai - Not much going on with H&I - all is good about \$300 dollars in the pot.
<b>Literature:</b>	Phil – No requests for literature purchases.
<b>Supplies:</b>	Julie – (proxy via Cai) 8 cans of coffee provided for the rooms. Request for more decaf tea - Jewels confirmed that it is under the coffee table.
<b>Phone Lists:</b>	Liz – Printed more phone lists out and they are on the table.
<b>Website:</b>	Sam – Updating minutes and the phone list
<b>Building Mgr:</b>	Chris – Request to buy up a bag of ice melt - motion to buy from jordan and approved by group to get 3 bags.
<b>Housekeeping:</b>	Jewls – All good and clean!
<b>GSR Report:</b>	Paige – Ad
<b>Chips:</b>	Angie – checked on chips and liz will let Angie know
<b>CPC/PI:</b>	Brianna - going to connect
<b>Speaker Mtg:</b>	Jordan –
<b>Secretary:</b>	Paige –
<b>Hot Line:</b>	Liz –
<b>Chair:</b>	Steve -
<b>Jail:</b>	Cai –

<b>Old Business:</b>	<p>Tuesday 8 AM - Taken over by Mark</p> <p>Monday at Noon needs a Secretary</p> <p>Sunday Night - Needs a secretary - taken over by Chris</p> <p>Sunday 9AM Needs a Secretary</p>
<b>New Business:</b>	<p><b>Discussion of MLAA Group Conscious authorities. Discussion of the issue of adopting rules regarding how individuals can share.</b></p> <p>Agreed that the AA business meeting is the total group conscious and all meetings must bring any changes to the business meeting for a vote - individual groups cannot vote individually.</p> <p>Discussion of the issue of adopting rules regarding how individuals can share can be discussed if the group meeting brings it to the business meeting.</p> <p>Make a motion including some type of announcement to talk about announcing the business meeting where we make all decisions about group changes/votes there. - Approved</p> <p>Motion made to create a committee to update the script for meeting format - approved and Cai, Bob and Paige will be on the team</p> <p>Motion to put the guidelines on the website - approved</p> <p>The meeting link for the business meeting takes you to the wrong place, Sam will be updated.</p> <p>Discussion of contributing to other general service entities - in the near future. most groups will divide up the treasury, talk about in the future (2023)</p> <p>Monday at Noon needs a Secretary</p> <p>Sunday 9AM Needs a Secretary</p> <p>Monday Women's meeting @ 5pm established Hybrid and a literature meeting.</p> <p>Jan - vote on new commitments</p>
<b>Meeting Ends:</b>	Responsibility prayer

Business Meeting Chair Contact: Steve West